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To: ZNP 

Athens, 17 April 2019 

Dear Colleagues, 

 On behalf of all members of the Greek Primary Teachers’ Federation, DOE, 

we would like to express our wholehearted support to your entirely just cause. 

Our solidarity with our colleagues in Poland is the strongest possible. Your 

ongoing strike is hundred percent justified. 

 The working conditions of the teachers all over the world are far from 

being acceptable. We know that in Poland the salaries are very low. Poor financial 

status of the educators effects in a multifaceted way the whole education system 

of a country. Teachers in Greece are also low paid colleagues and our Federation 

is in a continuous struggle for the amelioration of working conditions and the just 

rights of teachers and as well as of the students. Strike is the only strong and 

effective weapon when all other means of reaction like rallies or demonstrations 

fail. 

 We are in full solidarity with you and we will do our best to widespread 

your fight for the better. 

 And dear colleagues, as it is said “The only fight that is lost is the one never 

fought”. 

 

All the best 

 

The President 

Kikinis Thanasis 

 

 

The General Secretary 

Troulis Giorgos 

 


